Harwich Bikeways Committee Meeting

Wednesday, February 27, 2019;  5:00 p.m.

Harwich Community Center
100 Oak Street, Harwich, MA 02645

Attendees:  Fran Salewski, Eric Levy, Andrew Docken [members];  Richard Kaiser [pending member];  Jimmy Ponte.

The meeting commenced at 5:05 p.m.

Fran relayed that the Mass Bike group would be holding an informational meeting on 02/28/19 at the Dennis Media Center.  It was mentioned that Mass Bike may try to establish a new branch in Southeastern Mass.

Fran announced that he would be attending a panel discussion on Tuesday, 03/05/19 at 10:00 a.m. held by the Voter Information Committee.  The discussion aimed to have groups / committees describe their proceedings / affairs.

The Committee received an email from the Harwich CPC asking for an update re. progress on the installation of crossing lights at Rt. 124 / Pleasant Lake store.  The Committee will duly reply that the lights have in fact been purchased and are slated for installation sometime in the near future (read: this coming spring).  

The Committee has not yet received word on when and if Governor Baker would be coming to dedicate the new Bass River Bridge over the trail in Yarmouth.

The Committee noted that the Friends of the Cape Cod Rail Trail would be convening their next meeting on 03/30/2019 at 4:00 p.m. at the Nickerson Park Headquarters (with all invited to attend).  

Eric informed the Group that if anyone sees any maintenance problems or other issues needing attention, he could be reached via his work cell number at 774-454-8870.  Eric also mentioned that Saturday, April 27, 2019 would be Park Serve Day at Nickerson State Park.  This event would give volunteers an opportunity to participate in numerous maintenance, cleaning, and planting tasks (and other activities) to benefit the Park.

The next meeting was scheduled for Wednesday, March 20, 2019 at the Harwich Community Center.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.  
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